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Services and events will be held as follows:

Simchat torah service with Friday pot luck led by Lay Rabbi David Rosett on Oct. 13 at 6PM

Open Circle:
Our member Tom Nussbaum will present at LCS open circle, Sunday Oct. 8th at 10:30 a.m.
Tom claims to be among the world’s silliest serious men. He will read excerpts from his frequent contributions to El Ojo 
del Lago, three novels, and a memoir. He entertains. You will laugh, think, and learn.

MISHEBEIRACH
HEALING PRAYERS to:

Mitchell Perey, Sheila Turner, David Siegel, Wendy Siegel, Helen and Jack Kruger, Don Aitken, Scott Aronowitz, and 
Mateo Peregrina. Please keep them and their families in your thoughts and prayers. Let us know of other members of our 
community in need of our support.

SUNSHINE COMMITTEE
BENEFIT FROM A VISIT? Contact the Chairs of our Sunshine Committee, Betty
and Bob Shiffman. If you or a friend would benefit from a visit or a phone call Please contact them at 
shiffmanky@gmail.com 376-766-1236 or 331-861-4123

HONOR AN OCCASION
COMMEMORATE an event, honor a memory, or celebrate a loved one by making a donation of any denomination to 
LCJC's Discretionary or Operating Funds, or by purchasing a leaf on LCJC's " Tree of Life" displayed in the Sanctuary. 
For more information, please e-mail lcjcac@gmail.com or contact any Board Member.

LCJC'S NEW WEBSITE OUR ADDRESS is: www.lakechapalajewishcongregation.com ��

Keep checking our website for stories and photos of our latest events and goings on. Now everyone can keep up with 
what’s happening at the LCJC and contribute any stories, updates, or information.
THE BULLETIN is published for the benefit of the members of The Lake Chapala Jewish Congregation. The Shofar has 
been incorporated into our Website to reach a wider audience and to keep friends of the synagogue informed of our 
activities. The contents are solely the responsibility of the Board of Directors and only members may contribute articles, 
letters or information. Any submissions for the Weekly Bulletin must be submitted no later than the Thursday evening 
prior to Monday publication. All submissions should be emailed to lcjcac@gmail.com and are subject to BOD approval


